



Kunia Loa Ridge Farmlands, 94-1100 Kunia Rd, Waipahu, Hawaii, 96797


KLRF Farmers Meeting 
October 5, 2024, at 9:00 AM 

Hawaii Country Club


Dear KLRF Farmers,


We are pleased to invite you to the Annual Meeting of the KLRF Farmers, 
which will be held on Saturday, October 5, 2024, at 9:00 AM at the Hawaii 
Country Club. Your participation in this meeting is essential for ensuring 
that we have a quorum to conduct Corporation business. 


Whether or not you plan to attend, we kindly ask that you complete, sign, 
and return the enclosed proxy form to ensure your vote is counted. If you 
attend in person, you can cancel your proxy and vote directly at the 
meeting.


After the Annual Meeting adjourns, all farmers are welcome to attend the 
General Farmers’ Meeting to be held at the same location. This will be an 
open forum for general discussions and is an excellent opportunity for 
everyone to voice their thoughts and contribute to the community's growth.


Enclosed in this packet are the following documents for your review:


1. Notice of Annual Meeting to Members with Agenda

2. 2023 Annual Meeting Minutes

3. Proxy Ballot Document

4. Annual Meeting Invitation Letter


Please note: Identification and proof of membership may be required 
to attend any of the meetings.


Proxies will not be valid unless completed and received by the 
Secretary of the Corporation or Virgil Vergara at 
virgil@veethreemarketing.com or klrfaloha@gmail.com no later than 
4:30 PM HST on Thursday, October 3, 2024.







Kunia Loa Ridge Farmlands, 94-1100 Kunia Rd, Waipahu, Hawaii, 96797


Candidates interested in a position as a KLRF board member please 
send your resume, cover letter, picture and a statement of your 
qualification to Virgil Vergara with the same email and contact 
information listed above.


If you have any questions feel free to contact Virgil Vergara at 
808-227-8584.


We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued 
commitment to the success of our farming community.


Dated: September 12, 2024


Notice given: By direction of the Secretary and the Board of Directors


Sincerely, 
Virgil Vergara 
KLRF Farmers Board Representative 
808-227-8584



